JOHN S. DiBONA
ATTORNEY AT LAW
78 KENWOOD STREET

CRANSTON, RHODE ISLAND 02907
TEL. (401) 943-6655

FAX (401) 943-8744
jdibona@dibonalawri.com

June 2, 2022
VIA EMAIL

Joshua Berry, AICP, Senior Planner
Cranston Planning Department
CITY OF CRANSTON

869 Park Avenue

Cranston, Rl 02910

Re: 661 Park Project
Ordinances 4-22-04 and 4-22-05
Major Land Development Master Plan
Comprehensive Plan
Zone Change

Joshua:

As you are aware, Paul Bannon of BETA Group, Inc. has conducted a traffic
study relating to the proposed development at 661 Park Avenue, Cranston, Rhode
Island.

As you are also aware, Patrick Tierney, Transportation Engineer of the firm of
Fuss & O'Neill has forwarded his peer review of that traffic study to Doug McLean on
May 26, 2022. After my review of this letter, | note that the several comments made by
Fuss & O’Neill would require my client more time for review and preparation.

Accordingly, | would like to request a continuance on behalf of my client of the

hearings which are scheduled for June 7, 2022 regarding the two ordinances (4-22-04
and 4-22-05) and the MLD Master Plan Application until July 12, 2022.
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John S DiBona




